. 8. Department of Justice

Civil Rights Division

TH: 1b

DI 1dd 23,10

Wiashumgram, {00 530

March 14, 2008

Dear Mr. Hemandesz:

This iz in reply to your correspondence to the Atborpey
zeneral. We apologize for the delay of thie response.

We have carefully conaidered the information you furnished.
The circumstances you describe do not indicate a viclation of a
federal civil rights statute. Therefore, we have no authority to
take any action on this matter,

Since you believe your righta have been wvioclated, wou may
wish to retain a private atbtorney. Howswver, if you lack the
necesgary funds, you may wish to contact the nearest legal aid or
public defender's office, to determine what remedies, 1f any, are
available to you,

Bincerely,

oo sbedosin)

Theresa Weathers
Civil Righta Division



